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PRINCIPALS ADRESS
By Carly Woods

Dear families, 

Weeks 6 and 7 have been packed full of fun. 
Our year 6 students have been heading to SGHS for transition to year 7
2023.
We have student athletes representing our district at carnivals last week
and this week. Congratulations on your commitment and achievements.

High expectations on student behaviour are at the forefront of what we do
here at GIllwinga PS. We expect students to follow our three core rules of
RESPECT, RESILIENCE and RESPONSIBILITY. Our school has been very
consistent this year in communicating these expectations with students,
parents, carers and teachers. As a result there have been significant
decreases in recorded negative behaviours and this is something worth
celebrating. Congratulations to all those students who have achieved their
goals this term.

If you wish to speak to teachers about any matter, please make an
appointment as our days are scheduled to the minute making it hard to
see families at very short notice.

Thanks again.

Thank you to the P&C for holding a fathers day stall this week.



PRINCIPALS ADRESS
By Carly Woods

The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 6
students during Weeks 8-10, and Years 3, 4, & 5 will be
scheduled for Term 4, Weeks 1-4   
All students complete a reading assessment and a
numeracy assessment. Year 6 students will also
complete a writing task

Check-in assessment for Year 3, 4, 5 & 6
Dear parents and carers,

During Terms 3 & 4, students will participate in the Check-in
assessment.

The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education
online literacy and numeracy assessment available to
support schools to assess and monitor student learning.

The assessment can supplement existing school practices to
identify how students are performing in literacy and
numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more
specifically to student needs. Students with a disability may
receive the same level of support during the assessment
they would normally receive in the classroom.



PRINCIPALS ADRESS
By Carly Woods

Congratulations to Shiloh who was awarded
the Week 5 Assemblies Principals

Encouragement Award.



This week our PBL focus was
Smiling Minds - Attention




PBL FOCUS

Next week our PBL focus is 
Respect






ATTENDANCE

This term, any class who wins the week with
Dunggiirr 3 times will win a class party!

 3/4H won the week with Dunggiirr for having the highest attendance in
Week 7. 



ATTENDANCE
Each Friday one student from each stage who has attended

school all week is randomly drawn to win a prize! This term we
have had caps, lego and handballs.
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